
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS: TEZPUR UNIVERSITY:NAPAAM 

NOTIFICATION 
Dated 21.12.2021 

 
 

This is for information of all concerned that the admission to the B.Tech programme is closed 
for the academic session 2021-22 with immediate effect. The admission to other programmes 
has already been closed prior to this. 
 
 
Issued with due approval. 
 
                                                                                                   Sd/- Controller of Examinations 


